Gran Forest News

Issue 11-03 www.granforest.com November 2003

Board Members 2003

 Sam Wilson
 President
 (770) 781-9745

 Joe Perniciaro
 Vice President
 (770) 889-4625

 Don Parker
 Treasurer
 (678) 455-9151

 Eileen Knox
 Secretary
 (770) 886-6005

open Assistant Secretary **Committees** are listed on the Website.

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS...

The **Annual Board Meeting/Election of Officers** will be held in early January 2004. If you are interested in a position on the Board, please contact Jennifer Gordon at 770/777-6890 ext. 128... ALL board positions will need to be filled... more details as the date approaches.

Gran Forest Food Drive: Please join your neighbors in supporting 'The Place', a local charity supporting Forsyth families in distress with food and monetary help. Place a bag of canned food items for pickup by your mailbox by 10am on Thursday, November 20th or Friday, November 21st. Contact Deborah Signa with any questions (770/205-5812).

\$\$ Look at this \$\$

Domino's Pizza of Cumming is pleased to announce Gran Forest as its **Neighborhood of the Week.** For every order delivered to Gran Forest residents the first full week of December (1st-7th), Domino's will donate \$2.00 to the Gran Forest Home Owners Association. Call your neighbor, Carter Stewart at (770) 652-1111 with any questions/concerns.

Please welcome our New Neighbors:

1715 Loblolly Lane: Ken & Andrea Wheeler 1515 Redbud Way: Linda Gallaher, and daughter Kyle Tim & Debbie Fitzgerald (1725 Loblolly) have a new baby boy... Charlie was born on Oct. 16th- Welcome to our youngest resident!

If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, please contact any Board member, and the Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket is delivered!

Found: A pair of eyeglasses in the pool parking lot Friday, Sept 5th... please send an email to dongraff@granforest.com if these are yours!

CC&R Update Center!

A homeowners meeting was held on Sunday, November 2nd to discuss any question or concerns about the covenants revisions that were sent out the previous week. Overall reaction to the changes was positive, as wording was changed and some language deleted at homeowner request from the previous meeting held earlier this summer.

The vote on the purposed changes will be mailed out in the next week or so. If you have any questions please call a Gran Forest Board Member. Thanks to those of you who sent your questions and suggestions on how to improve the covenants and our community.



The 'Best Community Spirit' award for the Halloween season (\$25 gift certificate) goes to: 1575 Loblolly Lane, The Graff Family 1535 Loblolly Lane, The Blanchard Family 1530 Gran Forest DR, The Evans Family



There will be a 'Best Community Spirit' award for the upcoming December Holiday season (4 to be chosen)

Neighborhood Watch Update:

Neighborhood Watch: The Neighborhood Watch hosted an informative lecture about crime prevention. Deputy Woodward, of the Forsyth County Sheriff Department, enlightened a small group of residents and answered many questions. The evening was informative and fun! Thanks to Karen Knox for organizing the evening and the Neighborhood Watch effort. Jim Cheatham will assign addresses to Block Captains and you should hear from your Block Captain, soon. The next NW meeting will be in the New Year.

'Community Cop' Corner

"Home For Sale" signs are allowed to be placed across the street from the entrances and can be moved into the entrances on common property on the weekends. Please, do not remove signs following these rules. We all want the opportunity to sell our homes.

